From: jon walter mocey-hanton

To: Comments
Subject: gas-free new construction
Date: Tuesday, February 9, 2021 2:58:53 PM

hello city council members

i wanted to send a letter of support for the draft climate action and adaptation plan
and specifically the included proposed requirement for gas-free new construction

this would be an important step to take to help our city achieve a more environmentally friendly 100% renewable
electrification future

please confirm and approve this vital forward thinking choice for our city
thank you
from

jon walter mocey-hanton
liberty canyon resident
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